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From: crpamembers@simplelists.com on behalf of val@crpa.com

Sent: Monday, March 10, 2025 4:28 PM

To: crpamembers@simplelists.com

Subject: [CRPA Members] HB 6952 & SB 6 Update

Attachments: Concerns with HB 6952 - LCO 5946 - FINAL.pdf; JFS Language to HB 6952 - LCO
5946.pdf

CRPA Members,

Thank you all for submitting testimony and making calls on HB 6952 & SB 6. Both bills were voted out of
committee last week but several legislators did make comments that they had reservations about both bills.

SB 6 — the bill that would remove our exemption from licensure had new language but it didn’t change the
sections of the bill that impact municipal camps. As currently written (with the new language), it would still
remove our exemption.

HB 6952 — which is the bill that is specific to municipal programs and camps does have new language
(JFS). Please see 2" attachment for a copy. We still have serious concerns with the new language. Please see
attached legislative alert which outlines our concerns.

As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Valerie Stolfi Collins
Executive Director
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135 Day Street, 2nd Floor, 2H
Newington, CT 06111

Phone: 860.721.0384

val@crpa.com
WWW.Crpa.com

To unsubscribe from this list please go to
https://www.simplelists.com/confirm/?u=FZDJjZxS5lUoym3NJjLZkgH6ZJDmzP8l



